Memorendom of Conference

Between Pilsen Region and Zhejiang Provnice

At the invitation of MUDr.Petr Zimmermann, President of Pilsen
Region, The Czech Republic, Mr. Wang Xiaofeng, Deputy
Director-General of Foreign Affairs Department of Zhejiang
Province, P. R. China, paid a visit to Pilsen on 16" of May 2005.

Both sides agree, through cordial consultations, that Pilsen
Region and Zhejiang have many similarities and are highly
complimentary in many areas, and thus promising great potential for
cooperation. Both sides agree to make efforts on the basis of mutual
equality and benefit, to barry out friendly exchanges, enhance
co-operation in economy, trade, science, technology, energy, culture,
tourism and other fields, and promote the exchange of visits by senior
leaders of both administrations.

And if conditions mature, both sides will consider establishing

formal friendly relationship between the region and the province.
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